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Dear Parents/Carers,

I am pleased to confirm that your child has a place at West Coventry Academy from September 2024.

As Headteacher, | am passionate and ambitious about improving the life chances of all our young people and
am looking forward to working with you as we strive for even greater success for all our young people. By
working together we can ensure that allstudents enjoytheir time at school, make excellent progress and leave
us with the necessary skills and attitudes to lead successful and fulfilling lives. Our aim is to develop young
people who are Respectful, Responsible, Resilient and Ready to Learn.

Our Year 7 pastoral team is highly experienced soyour child will be in very capable hands. We hope this will
alleviate any worries you may have. Every child will cope with the transition differently and my staff at West
Coventry Academy willbe mindful of this during the first term as your child settlesin. We have lots planned to
induct them into our school, all intended to help build their confidence. As well as achieving success in their
lessons, we also hope they will join as many clubs as possible and getinvolvedin all the opportunltles outside
the classroom at West Coventry Academy.

We are very much looking forward to meeting our new Year 7 cohort and we will do our utmostto ensure that
theyare given the care and support they need to have a confident and positive start to theireducation at West

Coventry Academy.

We will be in touch with you again soon after the Easter break

Your sincerely

et

Ana Neofitou
Headteacher
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